
  ATTACHMENT III 

 
 
From: info  
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 2:43 PM 
To: Suzanne Philis <Suzanne.Philis@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Resignation from DBIA 

 

Hi Suzanne, 
 

Thanks for the reminder. 
 

Yes, please consider this as my Resignation letter. I am no longer a Hayward Business 
and unable to fulfill my roll as a DBIA Member. 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to help DBIA. 
 

Best regards, 
 

Syed  
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